
Avista Corporation 

1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

November 15, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket No. UE-230897 - Avista Utilities 2025 Electric Annual Conservation Plan 

(ACP)  

Dear Mr. Killip, 

In compliance with RCW 19.285, WAC 480-109-120(2), and the requirements outlined in 

Commission Order No. 01 in Docket No. UE-230897 approving Avista’s 2024-2025 Biennial 

Conservation Plan (BCP) with conditions, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the 

Company), respectfully submits its 2025 Electric Annual Conservation Plan (ACP).   

Avista’s Electric ACP represents program efforts by the Company in order to acquire 

electric energy efficiency savings for residential, commercial and industrial customers in the 

upcoming 2025 program year. For the 2025 ACP, the Company has identified estimated 

conservation savings in the amount of 37,649 megawatt-hours (MWh) from local efforts and a 

total of 45,883 MWh after including 8,234 MWh of regionally acquired savings from the 

Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance (NEEA). The Company has provided in its ACP the annual 

estimated savings and budgets for each of its electric Energy Efficiency programs. Please see 

Appendix C for the annual program summary outlining Avista’s planned savings by sector.  

The 2025 Electric ACP includes several appendices: 

Appendix A: 2025 Evaluation, Measurement and Verification Plan 

Appendix B: Summarization of Cost-Effectiveness Methodology 

Appendix C: Electric Program Summary  
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A draft copy of the 2025 Electric ACP was provided to Avista’s Energy Efficiency 

Advisory Group (EEAG) on October 4, 2024, with all input received incorporated into the filing, 

where applicable, or addressed with the provider of the feedback if unable to include.  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Meghan Pinch, 

Manager of Energy Efficiency Program Managers, at (509) 495-2853 or Kim Boynton, Manager 

of Energy Efficiency Program Analytics, at (509) 495-4744. 

 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Jaime Majure 

Jaime Majure 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

 

Cc: Avista Energy Efficiency Advisory Group 

 


